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Senator Patty Schachtner Launches Re-election Campaign 
 

SOMERSET – Senator Patty Schachtner has officially launched her re-election campaign to 
continue to serve the 10th State Senate district of Wisconsin.  
 
“I have been so grateful to see the outpouring of support for our campaign so far. Almost 2,000 
people signed our nomination papers, hundreds have donated, and many are already 
volunteering,” said Senator Schachtner.  
 
Senator Schachtner has represented Northwestern Wisconsin in the Wisconsin State Senate 
since 2018 and previously served as a town supervisor and school board member. She has also 
served as St. Croix County’s Chief Medical Examiner for almost 10 years. Senator Schachtner 
has experience working as a healthcare provider, running a small business, and managing a 
Chamber of Commerce. 
 
“I think it’s clear that during these times of uncertainty, people are looking for steady 
leadership that will protect their healthcare access, fight for rural communities, and support 
our state through this public health emergency,” said Senator Schachtner. “I have a proven 
record of service and the experience to continue to represent our district well.” 
 
To learn more about Patty, visit pattyforsenate.com. 
 

#### 
 

Senator Patty Schachtner is a lifelong Northwestern Wisconsin native. She was raised on her 
parent’s dairy farm in St Croix County and after marrying her high school sweetheart, built a life 
of public service right here in Somerset. Patty and her husband, Joe, also enjoy spending time 
with their 6 children and 12 grandchildren. 
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